

EMAIL: cityofglasgowmt@hotmail.com

June 15, 2020

Dear Mr. Prior,

The City of Glasgow and surrounding areas cannot thank you enough for the generous financial contribution!

TC Energy's gift was put towards providing the area's needy families with basic hygiene items such as tooth paste, tooth brushes, shampoo, deodorant, liquid hand soap, and bar soap and cleaning products such as dish soap, bleach, disinfectant cleaners, cleaning rags, toilet bowl cleaner, kleenex, paper towels and laundry soap.

We have many families and seniors that live on very low or fixed incomes that made it even more difficult to locate and purchase these items.

Our community has embraced Tayla and would like you to know what a wonderful asset she is for TC Energy.

Thank you again for your kindness by providing 400 families with these needed items.

Sincerely,

Mayor Becky Erickson